
District 25 Minutes. Al-Anon
November 6, 2021

Next meeting on Dec 4
at Fairport United Methodists Church, Fairport NY basement level time to be determined, 
10:30 AM or 1:15 PM

Opening: BrendaL called the meeting to order at 1:15PM.

Attendees: Glenn, Browncroft men’s group, Meg, East Rochester Thursday group, 
Russell, Lisa R, Saturday noon Fairport , Brenda L, New York North Member,

Penny and Mel, AIS chair, Nancy D, Monday Sunshine, Laura M
Not present: Heather, District 25 Treasurer

The Twelve Traditions were read.  Concepts of service were read from the Al-anon 
Service Manual

Reports: Brenda L will facilitate these meetings until elections take place for DR.  She is 
active in New York North and contributes to the Thought Force to integrate electronic 
meetings.

The District 25 Treasury has $1293.75 with possibly 2-3 donations given during the Covid 
time. Heather will continue as District Treasurer, Nancy D will continue as District 
Secretary.  Emily is our New York North delegate.

The Al-Anon Guidelines can be found in on line links in email, in the Service manual.  
Group Representatives are urged to subscribe to the Northern Highlights newsletter or 
read it on the AIS website.

Group updates:  A status review found three groups no longer meeting:
1. Saturday Night Table talk in Williamson ended last year. Brenda L will get in touch 

with Genia for a review of former District 25 Groups.
2. Serenity at Noon Perinton group disbanded turning donations and records into 

the AIS office.
3. The Stepping StonesFriday night group is not meeting.
4. The Penfield Chapel group
5. Is not meeting.
6.

New information is to be reported to Mel at AIS and to Brenda L via email and to Lisa R.

Review of active groups:
 The Serenity Seekers on Wednesday at 1 PM is active but needs a GR and an I SR.
 Here are extra folks connected o the Albion meeting in the Buffalo area with no 

information service representative. These will need connection
 The Friday 6:30pm Victor NY group has asked for support and encouragement at St 

Patrick’s Church in District 29
 Eastside has no ISR.



 The Wednesday electronic meeting Living the Solution is active
 The Browncroft Men’s in person is a hybrid meeting including in person and zoom at the 

same. They may d/c the zoom.
 Monday Sunshine in East Rochester is active. They voted Group Representative to be 

Nancy D
 Complete updated list available from AIS.

A discussion ensued considering the District 25 meeting frequency and location. To 
accommodate everyone we voted to hold the meeting in one month on Saturday and revisit the 
frequency .  Monthly or bimonthly?
Note: the Conference if the Lakes has  been postponed to 2023.

We ended with the Declaration.
Many thanks to all attendees for this back to business meeting,

Nancy D. District 25 Secretary


